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Important Dates

Sept. 15 :   New Families Wine & 
                                           Cheese, 5pm
                                     Back -to- School Night,
                                             6pm

Sept. 16:   NO SCHOOL

Sept. 22:   8th Grade Parent
                                                            Meeting, 6pm

Sept. 23:   K-8 Dress Down Day

Loving God, thank you for the rest and

relaxation we enjoyed over the summer.

We pray for our children as they begin

their new school year. Bless them with


joy at seeing friends, excitement at new

experiences, and a love of learning.


Watch over all who learn, replacing fear

with joy, anxiety with peace, and


tiredness with energy. Grant teachers

wisdom, patience, and joy in serving


their children. 
In Jesus' name we pray.

 Amen.

A Prayer for Back to School

We invite all new families to join

us at 5pm in the school cafeteria

(lower level) for wine and

cheese.
All families will gather in Father

Brennan Hall at 6pm for a

presentation of general

information, followed by visits

to the classrooms to hear from

your child's teacher.

Mark your calendars for our annual

Back to School Night (for parents

only) on Thursday, September 15!
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First Day Fun





Hard Work & Determination + Summer Vacation = 

Middle School, STEM, Computers & Music Classrooms
 Renovation & Relocation!!



Ms. Quigley is one of our terrific 3rd grade teachers! She went to

Lesley University and has taught for a total of 18 years - 16 of them

at IC! Ms. Quigley says in her spare time, she is a dancer and movie

fanatic, and if she could travel anywhere in the world it would be to

Australia or Greece! Her favorite quote, from Albus Dumbledore, is

"Happiness can be found even in the darkest of times if one only
remembers to turn on the light."

This year in each edition of The Tiger Times,

you will get to know a few members of the

hard-working, dedicated IC faculty and staff!

This week, we begin with Mrs. Tracy and

Ms. Quigley!

Mrs. Tracy is in her 2nd year as principal and her 6th year overall at IC.

She grew up in New Jersey, and when she was in school she loved
writing and reading. Mrs. Tracy is the proud mom of 10 children and

also has one granddaughter. She says her favorite thing about IC is how

much we are a community/family. While we may be different, we are all

one family in this school! Something you may not know about Mrs. Tracy

is she loves everything about soccer! She is a season ticket holder for the

New England Revolution and has even been a soccer coach!

Mrs. Tracy

Ms. Quigley

Many thanks to Mr. Oscar Rios for 

designing our wonderful new school

logo!

¡Muchas gracias al Sr. Oscar Ríos por

diseñar nuestro maravilloso nuevo

logotipo escolar!

Please complete and return all the important

papers that came home with your child last

week! Also, if your child is new to IC this

year, you must submit a copy of their most

recent physical/health form with the record

of their immunizations. Please drop it off in

the office or email it to Ms. Francisco -

hfrancisco@icrevere.org.


